
VOGEL PAINT SCHOLARSHIP AWARED BY  

NORTHWEST IOWA COMMUNITY COLLEGE FOUNDATION 

 

Lori Adrian, Hartley; Pratiksa Desai, Primghar; and Hilary Wiersma, Hull, have been 

awarded the Vogel Paint Scholarships by the Northwest Iowa Community College 

Foundation.  These scholarships are awarded annually and are supported be Vogel Paint, 

Orange City. Lori, Pratiksa and Hilary were selected due to their academic achievement 

and potential for success.  Pratiksa and Hilary are students in the Accounting program 

and Lori is currently in the Computer Science & Networking Technology program. 
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